
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

January 30, 2015 

 

To:  All customers using MS and HS Long-Range Handheld Transmitter products 

 

Re:  Product change notice 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Linx Technologies is announcing a change in operation of the MS Long-Range Handheld Transmitter products. 

The battery holder used in the product is being changed to a through hole mount design. 

We are committed to working closely with our customers regarding this change.  Please contact Linx Sales or 

Customer Service should you have any questions or concerns.  



 

Product Change Notice for all MS and HS Long-Range Handheld 

Transmitter products 
PCN #: LPCN-150130-1 

Publish Date: January 30, 2015 

 

Type of Change 
Hardware component change                              

Products Affected 
 OTX-315-HH-LR8-MS  OTX-418-HH-LR8-MS  OTX-433-HH-LR8-MS 

 OTX-315-HH-LR8-HS  OTX-418-HH-LR8-HS  OTX-433-HH-LR8-HS 

Description of Change 
The surface mount battery holder, Linx part number BAT-HLD-001, used in the product is being changed to the 

through hole mount version, Linx part number BAT-HLD-001-THM. 

Reason for Change 
Improve mechanical robustness of the battery holder to PCB attachment under mechanical stress. 

Effect of Change 
Form: No change 

Fit: No change 

Function: No change 

Quality: No change 

Anticipated First Ship Date 
January 2015 

Qualification Data 
There is no change in form, fit, markings or part numbers 

Last Time Buy Date 
No formal last time buy date is established 


